
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

   
 
 

       
 

    
 

   
 

    
 

  
 
          

      
          

            
    

 

 
         

            
   

 

 
 

      

  
 

  
 

Aetna Better Health® of Michigan 
1333 Gratiot Avenue, Suite 400 
Detroit, MI 48207 
1-866-316-3784 

AETNA BETTER HEALTH® OF MICHIGAN 

Provider Bulletin No 157 

To: Providers of Aetna Better Health of Michigan 

From: Network Management 

Date: 05/7/2019 

Subject: Medicaid Participating Pharmacies 

Dear Provider, 

We’re writing to let you know effective May 15, 2019 our participating Aetna Better Health 
Medicaid Michigan network pharmacies are changing. Our revised Medicaid participating 
pharmacy networks includes CVS, Access Health, Leader Drug Stores, Good Neighbor 
Pharmacies, Henry Ford and many other pharmacies that are still a part of the Aetna Better 
Health Medicaid participating pharmacy network. 

Please note the following  pharmacies  are no longer  participating  in the  Aetna Better  Health  
Medicaid network:  not  limited to but  including  Kroger,  Meijer,  Rite-Aid,  Walgreens,  Walmart,  
as  well  as  many  other  pharmacies  will  no longer  be included in  the Aetna Better  Health 
Medicaid  network.   Please choose  from  the current  pharmacy  listing  located on our  website  
https://aetnabetterhealth.com/michigan.  

There will be no changes to our MI Health Link (Duals) Participating Pharmacy Network. 
Please continue to refer to our website for the most current listing of our MI Health Link 
pharmacy network. 

If  you have questions,  please  contact  our  provider  service number  at  1-855-676-5772  
Monday  through Friday  8 a.m.  to 5 p.m.  

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

www.aetnabetterhealth.com/michigan 
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